
Submitter: James Shannon 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

This just another money grabbing attempt by legislators. We pay high taxes in 

Oregon already. To impose further taxes not voted on or largely in favor of by the 

hard working citizens of this state is irresponsible and unjustified. We need proper 

management of the taxes we pay not get forced to pay more to cover a “gap” of 

liability created by the state. I oppose this and any other one sided attempt to raise 

my taxes.  


